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May 7, 2015 

 

Ms. Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary 

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 

888 First Street, N.E. 

Washington, D.C. 20426 

 

Re: Mountain Valley Pipeline, LLC  

Docket No. PF15-3-000 

 Monthly Status Report – April 2015  

 

Dear Ms. Bose: 

 

Pursuant to Section 157.21(f) (6) of the Commission’s rules and regulations, Mountain Valley 

Pipeline, LLC is submitting for filing in the captioned proceeding its Monthly Status Report 

for the Mountain Valley Pipeline Project covering the period through April 30, 2015.  Note 

that the tables attached to the report provide information for activities during April, with some 

additional information for the month of March – previous reports should be consulted for 

activities conducted in prior months.  

 

A copy of this filing is also being provided to Paul Friedman, OEP and to Lavinia DiSanto, 

Cardno. Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact the undersigned 

by telephone at (412) 395-5540 or by e-mail at pdiehl@eqt.com. 

 

 

     Respectfully submitted, 

 

 Mountain Valley Pipeline, LLC   

  
     Paul W. Diehl 

      

Enclosures 

 

cc:  Paul Friedman (w/enclosures) 

 Lavinia M. DiSanto, Cardno, Inc. (w/enclosures)  
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MOUNTAIN VALLEY PIPELINE, LLC 
FERC Docket No. PF15‐3‐000 

MOUNTAIN VALLEY PIPELINE PROJECT 
Monthly Status Report Filed 5/07/2015 

 

I. Pipeline 
a. Land and Civil Surveys 

i. 79% survey permissions obtained for proposed route 

ii. 38% survey permissions obtained for alternative routes 

iii. 75% centerline survey complete for proposed route 

iv. 0.5% ROW acquired by length 

v. 90% access roads identified to date, 0% acquired 

vi. 90% ancillary sites identified to date, 0% acquired 

 

b. Environmental  

i. Stream and Wetland field surveys –44% of the proposed route complete overall  

ii. Phase I Cultural surveys – 25%  of the proposed route complete overall 

iii. Bats – 32% complete overall 

 Mist Net Surveys 0% complete 

 Portal Surveys 57% complete  

 Three suitable portals located to date that will require fall surveys 

 Habitat Assessment 57% complete  

iv. Mussels –0% complete 

 Surveys will begin in May 2015 

v. Plants – 0% complete 

 Surveys will begin in May 2015 

vi. Aquatics – 0% complete  

 Surveys will begin in May 2015 

c. Alternatives 

i. Permission to survey alternative routes is ongoing.  Civil and environmental surveys 

have begun in areas where survey permission has been granted 

ii. Additional open houses were held for the alternative routes in Monroe and Craig 

Counties. They were held on the following dates:  

 April 6, 2015 – Union Church of God in Union, West Virginia 

 April 7, 2015 – Craig County High School in New Castle, Virginia 

d. Engineering 

i. Preliminary Alignment Sheet design on‐going 

ii. Preliminary mainline valve site selection is underway and setting design is on‐going 

iii. Preliminary hydrotest design underway  

 

II. Compressor Stations 
a. Bradshaw Station – Wetzel County, West Virginia, Harris Station ‐ Braxton County, West Virginia,  

Stallworth Station ‐ Fayette County, West Virginia, Swann Station ‐ Montgomery County, Virginia 

(approximate mile post – 2.7, 77.9, 154.4, and 220.5) 
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MOUNTAIN VALLEY PIPELINE PROJECT 
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i. Land ‐ Proposed sites have been identified and survey permission granted for Bradshaw, Harris, 

and Stallworth Stations. A location for Swann Station is still under review.  

ii. Environmental – Stream and wetland, rare, threatened and endangered species, and cultural 

surveys are ongoing. 

iii. Engineering – Preliminary Compressor Station design on‐going 

 Compressor Station plot plans and process flow diagrams are underway 

 Turbine/compression vendor firm quotes received and are being analyzed 

 Other long‐lead equipment firm quotes received and are being analyzed: 

 Suction separators 

 Discharge separators 

 Fuel gas heaters 

 Other long lead time material specifications being developed: 

 Gas Coolers 

 Compressor and Auxiliary Buildings 

 Compressor station noise study is underway including pre‐construction surveys 

 Preparation work for station geotechnical analyses is underway 

 Preliminary emissions evaluation for the sites has been completed to assist with turbine 

evaluation. 

iv. Construction – Bradshaw, Harris, and Stallworth Compressor Stations have been examined for 

constructability and found acceptable.  Site design work is ongoing. Geotechnical analysis for 

Harris and Stallworth is scheduled for May. 

 

III. Interconnect Facilities 
a. Mobley Interconnect, Sherwood (MarkWest) Interconnect, WB Interconnect, and Transco 

Interconnect 

i. Land – Locations have been identified for Sherwood, WV, and Transco. Survey permission has 

been requested. Site selection for Mobley is still on‐going. 

ii. Environmental – Stream and wetland, rare, threatened and endangered species, and cultural 

surveys are ongoing. 

iii. Engineering – Preliminary Interconnect Station size and material sizing is on‐going.  Equipment 

specs and quotes on‐going. The tap request has been filed for Transco Interconnect. 

iv. Construction ‐ WB Interconnect has been identified and found acceptable. Construction 

continues to work with land to acquire a site for the Mobley Interconnect Facility.  

 

IV. Stakeholder Communications 
a. Government – See attached Table 1 (For March updates and April Only) 

b. Non‐Government Officials  ‐ See attached Table 1 (For March updates and April Only) 
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c. Environmental non‐government organizations – See attached Table 2 (For March updates and April 

Only) 

 

V. Agency Communications   
a. Agency Meetings – See attached Table 3 (For March updates and April Only) 

b. In response to the FERC Data Request received March 13, 2015, Resource Reports 5, 11, and 12 were 

submitted on April 10, 2015. Resource Report 10 was submitted on April 14, 2015. Resource Reports 3 

and 4 were submitted on April 24, 2015. 

VI. Permitting Table  
a. See attached Table 4 (For March updates and April Only) 
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Government and Non‐Government 
Stakeholder Communications 

Table 1 
 

Stakeholder Affiliation Name Title/Position Details and Comments 

Federal 

U.S. Senate Joe Manchin III U.S. Senator Continued correspondence with key staff on 
April 27, 2015. 

U.S. Senate Tim Kaine U.S. Senator Continued correspondence with key staff on 
April 27, 2015. 

U.S. Senate Mark Warner U.S. Senator Phone conversation with Legislative Aide 
Ken Johnson on March 31, 2015. 
Meeting with Legislative Aide Ken Johnson 
and State Director Anne Rust on April 9, 
2015. 
Email to Legislative Aide Ken Johnson and 
State Director Anne Rust on April 10, 2015. 

U.S. Congress David McKinley U.S. Congressman Continued correspondence with key staff on 
April 24, 2015. 

U.S. Congress Shelley Moore 
Capito 

U.S. 
Congresswoman 

Continued correspondence with key staff on 
April 24, 2015. 

U.S. Congress Evan Jenkins U.S. Congressman Continued correspondence with key staff on 
April 24, 2015. 

U.S. Congress Alex Mooney U.S. Congressman Continued correspondence with key staff on 
April 24, 2015. 

U.S. Congress Robert “Bob” 
Goodlatte 

U.S. Congressman Continued correspondence with key staff on 
April 24, 2015. 

U.S. Congress David McKinley U.S. Congressman Continued correspondence with key staff on 
April 24, 2015. 

U.S. Congress Robert Hurt U.S. Congressman In person conversation with Congressman 
April 15, 2015. 

U.S. Congress Morgan Griffith U.S Congressman In person conversation with Congressman 
on April 23, 2015. 

West Virginia 

WV Chamber of Commerce Steve Roberts President Provided copy of MVP newsletter on April 
1, 2015. 

West Virginia – Counties 

Braxton County Commission Gary Ellyson, II 
Teresa Frame 
Arlene Herndon 

President 
Commissioner 
Commissioner 

Provided copy of MVP newsletter on April 
1, 2015. 

Braxton County EDA Terrell Ellis Director  Provided copy of MVP newsletter on April 
1, 2015.  

Doddridge County 
Commission 

Ralph Sandora, 
Jr.  
Shirley Williams 
Gregory 
Robinson 

President 
 
Commissioner 
 
Commissioner 
 

 Provided copy of MVP newsletter on April 
1, 2015. 
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Stakeholder Affiliation Name Title/Position Details and Comments 
Doddridge County EDA Herk Connor Director   Provided copy of MVP newsletter on April 

1, 2015. 
Phone discussion regarding Project on April 
1, 2015.  

Fayette County Commission Denise Scalph 
Matt Wender 
John Lopez 

President 
Commissioner 
Commissioner   

 Provided copy of MVP newsletter on April 
1, 2015.  

Fayette County Administrator Debbie Berry County 
Administrator 

Provided copy of MVP newsletter on April 
1, 2015.  

Fayette County Chamber of 
Commerce 

Sharon 
Cruikshanks 

  Provided copy of MVP newsletter on April 
1, 2015. 

Greenbrier County 
Commission  

Karen Lobban 
Michael 
McClung 
Woody Hanna 

President 
Commissioner 
 
Commissioner 

 Provided copy of MVP newsletter on April 
1, 2015.  

Greenbrier County EDC Steve Weir   Provided copy of MVP newsletter on April 
1, 2015.  

New River Gorge 
Development Authority 

Chad Wylke Director  Provided copy of MVP newsletter on April 
1, 2015.  

Harrison County Commission Ron Watson 
Bernie Fazzini 
Michael 
Romano 

President 
Commissioner 
Commissioner  

 Provided copy of MVP newsletter on April 
1, 2015.  

Harrison County EDA Jacqui Tennant   Provided copy of MVP newsletter on April 
1, 2015.  

Harrison County Administrator William “Willy” 
Parker 

County 
Administrator 

 Provided copy of MVP newsletter on April 
1, 2015. 

Harrison County Chamber of 
Commerce  

Kathy Wagner Executive Director Provided copy of MVP newsletter on April 
1, 2015.

Lewis County Commission  Agnes Queen 
Pat Boyle 
Tom Fealy 

President 
Commissioner 
Commissioner 

Provided copy of MVP newsletter on April 
1, 2015. 

Lewis County EDA Mike Herron Director Provided copy of MVP newsletter on April 
1, 2015. 
Phone conversation regarding Project on 
April 1, 2015. 

Lewis County Administrator Cindy Whetsell County 
Administrator 

Provided copy of MVP newsletter on April 
1, 2015. 

Lewis County Chamber of 
Commerce 

Sherry Lambert Executive Director Provided copy of MVP newsletter on April 
1, 2015.

Marshall County Chamber of 
Commerce 

David Knuth  Provided copy of MVP newsletter on April 
1, 2015. 

Monroe County Commission  Shane Ashley 
Bill Miller 
Clyde Gum, Jr. 

President 
Commissioner 
Commissioner  

Provided copy of MVP newsletter on April 
1, 2015. 
Discussion on April 6, 2015 at MVP Open 
House.

Monroe County Clerk Donald Evans County Clerk Provided copy of MVP newsletter on April 
1, 2015. 
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Stakeholder Affiliation Name Title/Position Details and Comments 
Nicholas County Commission John Miller  

Yancy Short 
Ken Altizer 

President 
Commissioner 
Commissioner 

Provided copy of MVP newsletter on April 
1, 2015. 
 

Summersville Area Chamber 
of Commerce 

Mary Spencer  Provided copy of MVP newsletter on April 
1, 2015. 
 

Summers County Commission Bill Lightner  
Jack Woodrum 
Tony Williams  

President 
Commissioner 
Commissioner 

Provided copy of MVP newsletter on April 
1, 2015. 
 

Webster County Commission Bill Armentrout 
Jerry Hamrick 
Daniel Dotson 

President 
Commissioner 
Commissioner  

Provided copy of MVP newsletter on April 
1, 2015. 
 

Webster County EDA Geary Weir  Director Provided copy of MVP newsletter on April 
1, 2015. 
 

Wetzel County Commission Don Mason 
Robert Borby 
Lawrence 
“Larry” Lemon 

Commissioner 
Commissioner 
Commissioner 

Provided copy of MVP newsletter on April 
1, 2015. 
 

Virginia 
Virginia General Assembly Delegate Joseph 

R. Yost 
State Delegate, 
House District 12 

Email on April 23, 2015. 

Virginia General Assembly Delegate 
Gregory D. 
Habeeb 

State Delegate, 
House District 8 

Email on April 23, 2015. 

Virginia General Assembly Delegate 
Charles D. 
Poindexter 

State Delegate, 
House District 9 

Email on April 23, 2015. 
Phone conversation on April 26, 2015. 
Phone conversation on April 30, 2015. 

Virginia General Assembly Delegate Leslie 
R. Adams 

State Delegate, 
House District 16 

 
Email on April 23, 2015. 

Virginia General Assembly Senator John S. 
Edwards 

State Senator, 
Senate District 21 

Email on April 23, 2015. 

Virginia General Assembly Senator Ralph 
K. Smith 

State Senator, 
Senate District 19 

Email on April 23, 2015. 

Virginia General Assembly Senator William 
M. Stanley, Jr. 

State Senator, 
Senate District 20 

Email on April 23, 2015. 

Virginia General Assembly Senator Frank 
M. Ruff, Jr. 

State Senator, 
Senate District 15 

Email on April 23, 2015. 

Virginia General Assembly Senator Steve 
Newman 

State Senator Email on April 23, 2015. 
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Stakeholder Affiliation Name Title/Position Details and Comments 
Western Virginia Water 
Authority 

Gary Robertson Executive Director Meeting on March 16, 2015 at Roanoke 
County Pipeline Advisory Committee 
meeting. 
Meeting on April 6, 2015 at Roanoke 
County Pipeline Advisory Committee 
meeting. 
Meeting on April 20, 2015 at Roanoke 
County Pipeline Advisory Committee 
meeting. 
Meeting on April 27, 2015 at Roanoke 
County Pipeline Advisory Committee 
meeting. 

Virginia - Counties 

Craig County  Board of 
Supervisors & 
General Public 

MVP Open House meeting on April 7, 
2015. 

Craig County Clay Goodman County 
Administrator 

Phone conversation on March 25, 2015. 
Email on March 30, 2015. 
Meeting on April 7, 2015 with Volunteer 
Fire Department Chiefs. 
Phone conversation on April 11, 2015. 
Email on April 20, 2015. 
Email on April 23, 2015. 

Craig County Martha Murphy Board of 
Supervisors 

Meeting on April 7, 2015 at MVP Open 
House. 

Craig County Keith Dunbar Board of 
Supervisors 

Email on March 30, 2015. 
Meeting on April 7, 2015 with Volunteer 
Fire Department Chiefs. 

Craig County Jim Cady Director of 
Emergency 
Services 

Email on March 30, 2015. 
Meeting on April 7, 2015 with Volunteer 
Fire Department Chiefs. 

Franklin County Rick Huff County 
Administrator 

Email on March 31, 2015. 
Email on April 9, 2015. 
Meeting on April 20, 2015. 
Email on April 20, 2015. 
Email on April 23, 2015. 
Email on April 28, 2015. 

Franklin County (Town of 
Boones Mill) 

Gene Campbell Town Clerk Meeting on April 20, 2015. 

Giles County Chris 
McKlarney 

County 
Administrator and 
Economic 
Development 
Director 

Email on March 31, 2015. 
Email on April 23, 2015. 

Pittsylvania County Clarence 
Monday 

County 
Administrator 

Email on March 31, 2015. 
Email on April 20, 2015. 
Email on April 23, 2015. 
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Stakeholder Affiliation Name Title/Position Details and Comments 
Roanoke County Richard 

Caywood 
Assistant County 
Administrator 

Email on March 31, 2015. 
Meeting on April 6, 2015 at Roanoke 
County Pipeline Advisory Committee 
meeting. 
Meeting on April 20, 2015 at Roanoke 
County Pipeline Advisory Committee 
meeting. 
Email on April 20, 2015. 
Email on April 23, 2015. 
Meeting on April 27, 2015 at Roanoke 
County Pipeline Advisory Committee 
meeting. 

Montgomery County Craig Meadows County 
Administrator 

Email on March 31, 2015. 
Email on April 20, 2015. 
Email on April 23, 2015. 
Email on April 27, 2015. 

Non-Government Organizations 
Roanoke County Pipeline 
Advisory Committee 

Max Beyer Committee 
Member 

Roanoke County Pipeline Advisory 
Committee Public Meeting on April 6, 
2015. 
Roanoke County Pipeline Advisory 
Committee Public Meeting on April 20, 
2015. 
Roanoke County Pipeline Advisory 
Committee Public Meeting on April 27, 
2015. 

Roanoke County Pipeline 
Advisory Committee 

Roberta 
Bondurant 

Committee 
Member 

Roanoke County Pipeline Advisory 
Committee Public Meeting on April 6, 
2015. 
Roanoke County Pipeline Advisory 
Committee Public Meeting on April 20, 
2015. 
Roanoke County Pipeline Advisory 
Committee Public Meeting on April 27, 
2015. 

Roanoke County Pipeline 
Advisory Committee 

Keith Garman Committee 
Member 

Roanoke County Pipeline Advisory 
Committee Public Meeting on April 6, 
2015. 
Roanoke County Pipeline Advisory 
Committee Public Meeting on April 20, 
2015. 
Roanoke County Pipeline Advisory 
Committee Public Meeting on April 27, 
2015. 
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Stakeholder Affiliation Name Title/Position Details and Comments 
Roanoke County Pipeline 
Advisory Committee 

Louise Garman Committee 
Member 

Roanoke County Pipeline Advisory 
Committee Public Meeting on April 6, 
2015. 
Roanoke County Pipeline Advisory 
Committee Public Meeting on April 20, 
2015. 
Roanoke County Pipeline Advisory 
Committee Public Meeting on April 27, 
2015. 

Roanoke County Pipeline 
Advisory Committee & 
Catawba Civic League 

Rob Guiles Committee 
Member & Civic 
League President 

Roanoke County Pipeline Advisory 
Committee Public Meeting on April 6, 
2015. 
Roanoke County Pipeline Advisory 
Committee Public Meeting on April 20, 
2015. 
Roanoke County Pipeline Advisory 
Committee Public Meeting on April 27, 
2015. 

Roanoke County Pipeline 
Advisory Committee & 
Preserve Roanoke County 

Steve Hanes Committee 
Member 

Roanoke County Pipeline Advisory 
Committee Public Meeting on April 6, 
2015. 
Roanoke County Pipeline Advisory 
Committee Public Meeting on April 20, 
2015. 
Roanoke County Pipeline Advisory 
Committee Public Meeting on April 27, 
2015. 

Roanoke County Pipeline 
Advisory Committee 

Steve Horne Committee 
Member 

Roanoke County Pipeline Advisory 
Committee Public Meeting on April 6, 
2015. 
Roanoke County Pipeline Advisory 
Committee Public Meeting on April 20, 
2015. 
Roanoke County Pipeline Advisory 
Committee Public Meeting on April 27, 
2015. 

Roanoke County Pipeline 
Advisory Committee 

Deedie Kagey Committee 
Member 

Roanoke County Pipeline Advisory 
Committee Public Meeting on April 6, 
2015. 
Roanoke County Pipeline Advisory 
Committee Public Meeting on April 20, 
2015. 
Roanoke County Pipeline Advisory 
Committee Public Meeting on April 27, 
2015. 
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Stakeholder Affiliation Name Title/Position Details and Comments 
Roanoke County Pipeline 
Advisory Committee & 
Roanoke Valley Resource 
Authority 

Dan Miles Committee 
Member & 
Roanoke Valley 
Resource 
Authority CEO 

Roanoke County Pipeline Advisory 
Committee Public Meeting on April 6, 
2015. 
Phone conversation and email on April 14, 
2015. 
Roanoke County Pipeline Advisory 
Committee Public Meeting on April 20, 
2015. 
Roanoke County Pipeline Advisory 
Committee Public Meeting on April 27, 
2015. 

Roanoke County Pipeline 
Advisory Committee & Blue 
Ridge Land Conservancy 

David Perry Committee 
Member & Blue 
Ridge Land 
Conservancy 
Executive Director 

Roanoke County Pipeline Advisory 
Committee Public Meeting on April 6, 
2015. 
Roanoke County Pipeline Advisory 
Committee Public Meeting on April 20, 
2015. 
Roanoke County Pipeline Advisory 
Committee Public Meeting on April 27, 
2015. 

Roanoke County Pipeline 
Advisory Committee 

A.J. Phillips Committee 
Member 

Roanoke County Pipeline Advisory 
Committee Public Meeting on April 6, 
2015. 
Roanoke County Pipeline Advisory 
Committee Public Meeting on April 20, 
2015. 
Roanoke County Pipeline Advisory 
Committee Public Meeting on April 27, 
2015. 

Roanoke County Pipeline 
Advisory Committee & 
Western Virginia Water 
Authority 

Gary Robertson Committee 
Member & 
Western Virginia 
Water Authority 
Executive 
Director, Water 
Operations 

Roanoke County Pipeline Advisory 
Committee Public Meeting on April 6, 
2015. 
Roanoke County Pipeline Advisory 
Committee Public Meeting on April 20, 
2015. 
Roanoke County Pipeline Advisory 
Committee Public Meeting on April 27, 
2015. 

Roanoke County Pipeline 
Advisory Committee 

Ann Rogers Committee 
Member 

Roanoke County Pipeline Advisory 
Committee Public Meeting on April 6, 
2015. 
Roanoke County Pipeline Advisory 
Committee Public Meeting on April 20, 
2015. 
Roanoke County Pipeline Advisory 
Committee Public Meeting on April 27, 
2015. 
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Environmental Non‐Government Organizations 
Stakeholder Communications 

Table 2 
 

Stakeholder Affiliation Name Details and Comments 
Appalachian Trail Conservancy Ronald Tipton, 

Executive Director 
 
Andrew Downs 
 
Laura Belleville 

MVP met with USFS, NPS and ATC on April 8, 
2015 in Roanoke, VA. 

The Nature Conservancy (TNC) Michael Lipford, 
Virginia Executive 
Director 
 
Judy Dunscomb 

On April 2, 2015, TNC contacted MVP to 
inquire about how construction constraints are 
addressed in the planning phase of large pipeline 
development, if there are a set of parameters that 
are looked for or attempted to be avoided along 
an alignment, and if those constraints are built in 
to the initial alignment or used to modify it after 
preliminary selection.  MVP responded to these 
questions on April 7, 2015.  TNC additionally 
inquired about slope constraints to which MVP 
replied again on April 7, 2015. 

Trout Unlimited, New River 
Valley Chapter (#207) 

Jason Williams Meeting to discuss concerns regarding crossing 
methods and locations of specific streams in the 
New River Valley. 

Trout Unlimited, Roanoke Valley 
Chapter (#308) 

Richard Weiss Meeting to discuss concerns regarding crossing 
methods and locations of specific streams in the 
New River Valley. 

Trout Unlimited, Virginia Council Graham Simmerman Meeting to discuss concerns regarding crossing 
methods and locations of specific streams in the 
New River Valley. 

Trout Unlimited, West Virginia 
Council 

Lee Orr Meeting to discuss concerns regarding crossing 
methods and locations of specific streams in 
West Virginia. Additional information 
forthcoming. Follow up email sent 4/24/15. 

Virginia Outdoors Foundation 
(VOF) 

Martha Little 
 
Michael Hallock-
Solomon 
 
David Morton 

On April 2, 2015, VOF confirmed that they 
created maps by digitizing PDF maps and did not 
have any shapefiles.  MVP clarified that 
shapefiles are not currently being released to the 
public due to the dynamic nature of the routing 
process.  However, MVP provided basic maps of 
the three VOF properties currently proposed to 
be crossed by the pipeline route. 
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Stakeholder Affiliation Name Title/Position Details and Comments 
Roanoke County Pipeline 
Advisory Committee 

Jim Woltz Committee 
Member 

Roanoke County Pipeline Advisory 
Committee Public Meeting on April 6, 
2015. 
Roanoke County Pipeline Advisory 
Committee Public Meeting on April 20, 
2015. 
Roanoke County Pipeline Advisory 
Committee Public Meeting on April 27, 
2015. 

Kiwanis Club of Roanoke General 
Membership 

Past President Attended meeting of Roanoke Kiwanis 
Club on April 8, 2015, including Q&A 
session with members. 
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Environmental Non‐Government Organizations 
Stakeholder Communications 

Table 2 
 

Stakeholder Affiliation Name Details and Comments 
Appalachian Trail Conservancy Ronald Tipton, 

Executive Director 
 
Andrew Downs 
 
Laura Belleville 

MVP met with USFS, NPS and ATC on April 8, 
2015 in Roanoke, VA. 

The Nature Conservancy (TNC) Michael Lipford, 
Virginia Executive 
Director 
 
Judy Dunscomb 

On April 2, 2015, TNC contacted MVP to 
inquire about how construction constraints are 
addressed in the planning phase of large pipeline 
development, if there are a set of parameters that 
are looked for or attempted to be avoided along 
an alignment, and if those constraints are built in 
to the initial alignment or used to modify it after 
preliminary selection.  MVP responded to these 
questions on April 7, 2015.  TNC additionally 
inquired about slope constraints to which MVP 
replied again on April 7, 2015. 

Trout Unlimited, New River 
Valley Chapter (#207) 

Jason Williams Meeting to discuss concerns regarding crossing 
methods and locations of specific streams in the 
New River Valley. 

Trout Unlimited, Roanoke Valley 
Chapter (#308) 

Richard Weiss Meeting to discuss concerns regarding crossing 
methods and locations of specific streams in the 
New River Valley. 

Trout Unlimited, Virginia Council Graham Simmerman Meeting to discuss concerns regarding crossing 
methods and locations of specific streams in the 
New River Valley. 

Trout Unlimited, West Virginia 
Council 

Lee Orr Meeting to discuss concerns regarding crossing 
methods and locations of specific streams in 
West Virginia. Additional information 
forthcoming. Follow up email sent 4/24/15. 

Virginia Outdoors Foundation 
(VOF) 

Martha Little 
 
Michael Hallock-
Solomon 
 
David Morton 

On April 2, 2015, VOF confirmed that they 
created maps by digitizing PDF maps and did not 
have any shapefiles.  MVP clarified that 
shapefiles are not currently being released to the 
public due to the dynamic nature of the routing 
process.  However, MVP provided basic maps of 
the three VOF properties currently proposed to 
be crossed by the pipeline route. 
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Agency Communications 
Table 3 

 

Agency Agency Contact 
Correspondence 
Type 

Date 
Submitted 

Correspondence Received 

Federal 

Federal Energy 
Regulatory 
Commission 

Rich McGuire, Acting Director, 
Division of Gas –Environment 
and Engineering 

Submittal 3/27/2015 Submittal of draft Resource Reports 1, 7 and 8. 

Submittal 4/10/2015 Submittal of draft Resource Reports 5, 11, and 
12. 

Submittal 4/15/2015 Submittal of draft Resource Report 10. 

Submittal 4/24/2015 Submittal of draft Resource Reports 3 and 4 

National Park 
Service 

Sam Osborne, Permits 
Coordinator, Blue Ridge 
Parkway 
 
 

Submittal 4/24/2015 Submittal of the SF-299 for permission to 
survey NPS/Blue Ridge Parkway. 

U.S. Forest Service 
(USFS) 

JoBeth Brown 
Public Affairs Officer 
George Washington and 
Jefferson National Forests 
 
Alex Fraught, Lands Program 
Manager 
George Washington and 
Jefferson National Forests 
 
Mike Madden, Archeologist 
George Washington and 
Jefferson National Forests 
 
Ken Landgraf 

Phone call/email 3/30/2015 
4/1/2015 
4/2/2015 

ESI called Ken and Jesse regarding species 
survey requirements and BE submittal/approval 
timelines.  No answer - left voicemail and sent 
follow up email.  

Phone call 4/3/2015 ESI called Ken and Jesse - no answer by either.  
Jesse returned call regarding species surveys on 
JNF. 

Phone call/email 4/6/2015 ESI attempted to contact Dawn regarding 
sedimentation analysis.  Left voicemail.  
Followed up with email - auto reply out this 
week. 

Phone call 4/7/2015 ESI and Jesse spoke regarding the review of 
the OAR Table. 

Meeting 4/8/2015 MVP met with USFS, NPS and ATC in 
Roanoke, Virginia. 
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Agency Agency Contact 
Correspondence 
Type 

Date 
Submitted 

Correspondence Received 

Jefferson National Forest 
 
Dawn Kirk 
Jefferson National Forest 
 
Will Wilson, Forest Geologist 
Monongahela National Forest  
 
Jennifer Adams, Special Project 
Coordinator 
 
Jesse Overcash, Wildlife 
Biologist 
 
Fred Huber, Forest Botanist 
 
Steve Croy, Fire Ecologist 

Email 4/9/2015 ESI emailed Fred OAR Table for Review 
Phone call/email 4/14/2015 ESI attempted to call Fred regarding OAR 

Table for review.  Left voicemail. 
ESI called Dawn regarding OAR Table for 
Review.  
ESI emailed Dawn the OAR Table for review. 
Dawn emailed ESI regarding sedimentation 
analysis. 
Ken emailed ESI regarding sedimentation 
analysis. 

Phone call 4/16/2015 ESI attempted to call Fred regarding OAR 
Table for Review and plant surveys.  No 
answer. 

Phone call 4/17/2015 ESI attempted to call Fred, Jesse, and Ken 
regarding OAR Table for Review and plant 
surveys.  No answer. 

Phone call 4/20/2015 ESI spoke with Ken regarding sweet pinesap 
survey and status of USFS approval of field 
efforts on JNF land. 
ESI spoke with Fred regarding sweet pinesap 
survey and status of OAR Table Review. 

Email 4/21/2015 MVP emailed Fred to confirm sweet pinesap 
survey window. 

Phone call 4/28/2015 ESI spoke with Ken regarding NLEB buffers 
on JNF land. 
ESI attempted to call Fred regarding plant 
surveys and OAR Table Review.  Left 
Voicemail. 

Phone call 4/29/2015 ESI spoke with Steve regarding JNF Bat 
surveys. 

Email 4/30/2015 Fred emailed ESI the USFS plant species 
review for JNF. 
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Agency Agency Contact 
Correspondence 
Type 

Date 
Submitted 

Correspondence Received 

U.S. Fish and 
Wildlife Service 
(USFWS), West 
Virginia 

John Schmidt, State 
Coordinator 
 
Liz Stout, Fish and Wildlife 
Biologist; GIS Technician 
 
Tiernan Lennon 
Elkins Field Office 
 
PJ Harmon, WVDNR Biologist 

Phone call 3/30/2015 MVP contacted Tiernan regarding Bat Study 
Plan. Tiernan stated she would review it today. 

Email 4/2/2015 MVP email Tiernan to ask about comments on 
the bat study plan. 

Phone call 4/6/2015 Tierman called MVP to discuss the Bat Study 
Plan and NLEB bat captures. 

Phone call 4/8/2015 Tiernan called MVP to discuss plant surveys. 
Phone call 4/14/2015 MVP attempted to reach Tiernan by phone to 

discuss NLEB buffers and clearing restrictions; 
no answer. 

Phone call 4/15/2015 MVP attempted to reach Tiernan by phone to 
discuss NLEB buffers and clearing restrictions; 
no answer - left voicemail. 

Phone call 4/16/2015 MVP called Tiernan to discuss distribution of 
NLEB bat buffers and guidance. 

Letter 4/27/2015 Response to Project review request received 
(letter attached as PDF to email). 

Email 4/29/2015 Tiernan emailed MVP and requested that ESI 
familiarize PJ Harmon with the Project. 

USFWS, Virginia Troy Andersen, Supervisory 
Fish & Wildlife Biologist 
 
Kimberley Smith, Fish & 
Wildlife Biologist 
 
Sumalee Hoskin, Fish & 
Wildlife Biologist 

Phone call/email 3/30/2015 MVP attempted to contact Sumalee and Troy 
via phone regarding the revised Bat Study Plan 
- no answer. MVP sent follow-up email. Troy 
replied saying they would have a response by 
mid-week. 

Email 4/2/2015 MVP emailed Troy and Sumalee to ask if they 
would provide comments to the bat study plan 
by the end of this week. 

Letter 4/3/2015 USFWS provided formal comments to ESI on 
the MVP project. 

Phone call 4/14/2015 ESI attempted to reach Sumalee to discuss bat 
study plan and NLEB buffers; left voicemail. 

Email 4/21/2015 MVP emailed USFWS to ask for clarification 
of Bat Study Plan comments and inquire about 
protective bat buffers. 
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Agency Agency Contact 
Correspondence 
Type 

Date 
Submitted 

Correspondence Received 

Submittal 4/27/2015 Updated Mist Net Survey Plan submitted via 
email. Hard copy sent on April 24, 2015. 

State – West Virginia 

West Virginia 
Division of Natural 
Resources 
(WVDNR) 
 
 
WVDNR, Office of 
Land and Streams 

Curtis I. Taylor, Chief 
 
Craig Stihler, Wildlife 
Resources Section 
 
Barbara Sargent, Wildlife 
Resources Section 
 
Joe T. Scarberry, Supervisor – 
Office of Land and Streams 
 
Janet Clayton, Fisheries 
Biologist 

Phone call 3/30/2015 MVP attempted to call Craig regarding the Bat 
Study Plan - no answer. MVP sent follow-up 
email. 

Email 4/3/2015 Janet emailed ESI expressing concern over 
select stream crossings and need for 
justification of crossings. 

Phone call 4/6/2015 MVP contacted Barb regarding comments on 
MVP; Barb stated she had not found RTE 
species within the corridor and she will provide 
comments this week. 

Letter 4/6/2015 ESI received a letter from Barb stating that no 
RTE species were found within the Project 
corridor during their database search; however, 
several streams crossed need to be surveyed for 
mussels. 

Letter 4/6/2015 Received letter providing comments on survey 
protocols. 

West Virginia 
Division of Culture 
and History (SHPO) 

Susan Pierce, Director/Deputy 
SHPO 
 
Lora Lamarre-DeMott, Senior 
Archaeologist 
 
Jennifer Brennan, Structural 
Historian 

Email 4/2/2015 MVP reached out to Susan to determine review 
status of MVP work plan. 

Phone call 4/2/2015 Susan called to follow up on 4/2/2015 email 
and indicated that WVDCH was preparing a 
response to the email received 3/20/15 
regarding the aboveground survey but could 
not located the hardcopy submission of 
Amendment 1 which concerned the use of 
LIDAR. MVP provided tracking information 
and hardcopy submission was located. 

Letter 4/17/2015 Received letter providing comments on survey 
protocols. 
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Agency Agency Contact 
Correspondence 
Type 

Date 
Submitted 

Correspondence Received 

West Virginia 
Division of Energy 

John F. “Jeff” Herholdt, Jr., 
Director 

Email 4/27/2015 Provided a project update, schedule of the 
scoping meetings, and an overview of other 
upcoming meetings. 

State –Virginia  

Virginia Department 
of Game and Inland 
Fisheries (VDGIF) 

Ernie Aschenbach  
Project Review Biologist 
 
Brian Watson, Aquatic 
Resources 
Biologist/Malacologist 
 
Rick Reynolds, Region IV 
Biologist/Bat Biologist 
 
Mike Pinder, Biologist 
 
JD Kleopfer, 
Biologist/herpetologist 

Email 3/26/2015 MVP sent Ernie follow-up information 
regarding MVP construction methods and bald 
eagle nests near the project 

Phone 
call/email/letter 

3/27/2015 Ernie forwarded MVP comments from the state 
herpetologist regarding rattlesnakes and bog 
turtles. 
VDGIF provided comments on the revised Bat 
Study Plan. 
MVP attempted to call JD regarding 
herpetological surveys; No Answer. 
JD contacted MVP (email) stating that next 
Tuesday would be a good time to call him. 

Phone call/email 3/30/2015 MVP attempted to call Sergio regarding 
potential avian surveys - no answer; left 
voicemail. 
Sergio replied (email) to MVP and indicated he 
would have a response later this week. 

Phone call 3/31/2015 MVP attempted to reach JD by phone; no 
answer - left voicemail 

Phone call/email 4/1/2015 MVP attempted to reach JD by phone; no 
answer - sent follow up email. JD replied and 
said he would be working from home on 
Thursday and provided his cell phone number. 
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Agency Agency Contact 
Correspondence 
Type 

Date 
Submitted 

Correspondence Received 

Phone call/email 4/2/2015 MVP attempted to call Ernie and JD regarding 
upcoming surveys; no answer. 
MVP contacted Ernie on the phone to discuss 
further VDGIF coordination 
Ernie copied MVP on an email to Mike to 
introduce possible fish related issues  
MVP called JD to discuss herpetological 
surveys if needed and confirm bog turtle 
occurrence. 
Sergio emailed MVP and indicated he would 
get in touch with her next week regarding avian 
surveys after he and Ernie discuss things a little 
more. 

Email 4/3/2015 JD emailed MVP to let her know that VDGIF 
would most likely require surveys for Bog 
Turtles near the Bottom Creek area in Roanoke 
County. 

Phone call 4/8/2015 Mike called MVP to discuss fish species and 
typical protocol. 

Phone call 4/14/2015 MVP attempted to call Sergio regarding 
potential avian surveys - no answer; left 
voicemail. 

Email 4/20/2015 MVP emailed Sergio asking about avian issues 
because she had not heard back from VDGIF 
since 4/2/2015. 

Email 4/22/2015 Ernie emailed MVP to indicate concern for 
loggerhead shrikes; MVP followed up and 
requested survey locations and guidance. 

Submittal 4/27/2015 Submittal of revised Mist Net Survey Plan for 
review and approval. 

Virginia Department 
of Conservation and 
Recreation (VDCR) 

Clyde Cristman, Director Email 4/13/2015 Received letter from VDCR. 

Letter 4/17/2015 Received letter from VA Cave Board. 
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Agency Agency Contact 
Correspondence 
Type 

Date 
Submitted 

Correspondence Received 

VDCR, Division of 
Natural Heritage 
(DNH) 

Rene Hypes, Environmental 
Review Coordinator 

Email 4/3/2015 Rene emailed MVP to let her know to expect 
comments back regarding MVP by Monday. 

Letter 4/6/2015 VDCR provided formal comments on the MVP 
based on their internal review. 

Virginia Department 
of Historic 
Resources (VDHR), 
Division of Review 
and Compliance 
(SHPO) 

Roger Kirchen, Richmond 
Director  
 
Mike Pulice, Western Regional 
Preservation Office 
 
Marc Holma, Richmond 
Architectural Historian 

Meeting 4/21/2015 
 

Coordination was performed with VDHR to 
set-up a meeting to discuss survey work and 
reporting.  The meeting took place on 
4/21/2015 at the VDHR office in Richmond, 
VA. 
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1 
{C3039962.1} 
 
 

Permit Approvals 
Table 4 

 
Permits/ Approvals/ 

Consultation 
Administering 

Agency 
Agency Contact Status/Comments 

Federal 

NGA Section 7; 
Certificate for 
construction and 
operation of interstate 
natural gas pipeline 

Federal Energy 
Regulatory 
Commission 

Rich McGuire, Acting 
Director, Division of Gas –
Environment and 
Engineering 

Submittal of draft Resource Reports 1, 5, 7, 8, 10, 11 and 12 on 
March 27, April 10, April 15, and April 24, 2015. 

Consultation regarding 
potential impacts  
 
SF-299 Form 
 
Permit for 
Archaeological 
Investigations 

National Park 
Service 

Sam Osborne, Permits 
Coordinator, Blue Ridge 
Parkway 
 
Sam Osborne 

MVP submitted the SP-299 for permission to survey NPS/Blue 
Ridge Parkway on April 24, 2015. 

Consultation under 
Section 7 of ESA for 
potential impacts on 
federally protected 
species 
 
Consultation regarding 
impacts on migratory 
birds 
 
Consultation regarding 
impacts on fish and 
wildlife 

U.S. Fish and 
Wildlife Service 
(USFWS), West 
Virginia 

John Schmidt, State 
Coordinator 
 
Liz Stout, Fish and Wildlife 
Biologist; GIS Technician 
 
Tiernan Lennon 
Elkins Field Office 
 
PJ Harmon, WVDNR 
Biologist 

MVP reached out to USFWS regarding comments on the Bat Study 
Plan, NLEB bat captures, NLEB buffers and clearing restrictions, 
and plant surveys March 30 – April 16, 2015. 
 
Response to Project review request received on April 27, 2015(letter 
attached as PDF to email). 
 
Tiernan emailed MVP on April 29, 2015 and requested that ESI 
familiarize PJ Harmon with the Project. 
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2 
{C3039962.1} 
 
 

Permits/ Approvals/ 
Consultation 

Administering 
Agency 

Agency Contact Status/Comments 

Same as USFWS, 
West Virginia 

USFWS, Virginia Troy Andersen, Supervisory 
Fish & Wildlife Biologist 
 
Kimberley Smith, Fish & 
Wildlife Biologist 
 
Sumalee Hoskin, Fish & 
Wildlife Biologist 

MVP attempted to contact Sumalee and Troy regarding the revised 
Bat Study Plan on March 30, 2015 - no answer. MVP sent follow-up 
email. Troy replied saying they would have a response by mid-week. 
 
USFWS provided formal comments to MVP on the Project on April 
3, 2015. 
 
MVP attempted to reach Sumalee to discuss bat study plan and 
NLEB buffers on April 14, 2015; left voicemail. 
 
MVP emailed USFWS on April 21, 2015 to ask for clarification of 
Bat Study Plan comments and inquire about protective bat buffers. 
 
Updated Mist Net Survey Plan submitted via email on April 27, 
2015. Hard copy sent on April 24, 2015. 
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3 
{C3039962.1} 
 
 

Permits/ Approvals/ 
Consultation 

Administering 
Agency 

Agency Contact Status/Comments 

Right-of-way through 
USFS lands 
 
SF-299 Form 
 
Permit for 
Archaeological 
Investigations 

U.S. Forest 
Service (USFS) 

JoBeth Brown 
Public Affairs Officer 
 
Alex Fraught, Lands 
Program Manager 
 
Mike Madden, Archeologist 
 
Ken Landgraf 
Jefferson National Forest 
 
Dawn Kirk 
Jefferson National Forest 
 
Will Wilson, Forest 
Geologist 
Monongahela National 
Forest  
 
Jennifer Adams, Special 
Project Coordinator 
 
Jesse Overcash, Wildlife 
Biologist 
 
Fred Huber, Forest Botanist 
 
Steve Croy, Fire Ecologist 

MVP attempted to contact Ken and Jesse regarding species survey 
requirements and BE submittal/approval timelines March 30 – April 
3, 2015. MVP attempted to contact Dawn regarding sedimentation 
analysis on April 6, 2015. 
 
MVP and Jesse spoke regarding the review of the OAR Table for 
Review on April 7, 2015. 
 
MVP met with USFS, NPS, and ATC in Roanoke, Virginia on April 
8, 2015. 
 
MVP emailed the OAR Table for Review to Fred on April 9, 2015. 
 
MVP attempted to contact Fred, Jesse and Ken regarding the OAR 
Table for Review and plant surveys on April 14, 16, and 17, 2015. 
 
MVP spoke with Ken regarding sweet pinesap survey and status of 
USFS approval of field efforts on JNF land on April 20, 2015. MVP 
spoke with Fred regarding sweet pinesap survey and status of OAR 
Table Review on April 20, 2015. 
 
MVP emailed Fred to confirm sweet pinesap survey window on 
April 21, 2015. 
 
MVP spoke with Ken regarding NLEB buffers on JNF land and 
attempted to call Fred regarding plant surveys and OAR Table 
Review on April 28, 2015. 
 
MVP spoke with Steve regarding NJF bat surveys on April 29, 2015. 
 
Fred emailed ESI the USFS plant species review for JNF on April 
30, 2015. 
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Permits/ Approvals/ 
Consultation 

Administering 
Agency 

Agency Contact Status/Comments 

State – West Virginia 

Consultation West Virginia 
Division of 
Natural 
Resources 

Curtis I. Taylor, Chief 
 
Craig Stihler, Wildlife 
Resources Section 
 
Barbara Sargent, Wildlife 
Resources Section 
 
Joe T. Scarberry 

MVP attempted to call Craig regarding the Bat Study Plan and sent a 
follow-up email on March 30, 2015. 
 
Janet emailed MVP on April 3, 2015 expressing concern over select 
stream crossings and need for justification of crossings. 
 
MVP received a letter from Barb on April 6, 2015stating that no 
RTE species were found within the Project corridor during their 
database search; however, several streams crossed need to be 
surveyed for mussels. 
 
MVP received a letter on April 6, 2015 providing comments on 
survey protocols. 

Consultation and 
clearance regarding 
potential impacts on 
pre-historic and 
historic resources 
eligible for listing on 
the National Register 
of Historic Places 

West Virginia 
Division of 
Culture and 
History (SHPO) 

Susan Pierce, 
Director/Deputy SHPO 
 
Lora Lamarre-DeMott, 
Senior Archaeologist 
 
Jennifer Brennan, Structural 
Historian 

MVP reached out to Susan Pierce on April 2, 2015 to determine 
review status of MVP work plan. 
 
Susan Pierce called on April 2, 2015 to follow up on 4/2/2015 email 
and indicated that WVDCH was preparing a response to the email 
received 3/20/15 regarding the aboveground survey but could not 
located the hardcopy submission of Amendment 1 which concerned 
the use of LIDAR. MVP provided tracking information and 
hardcopy submission was located. 
 
MVP received a letter on April 17, 2015 providing comments on 
survey protocols. 

Consultation West Virginia 
Division of 
Energy 

John F. “Jeff” Herholdt, Jr., 
Director 

Provided a project update, schedule of the scoping meetings, and an 
overview of other upcoming meetings via email on April 27, 2015. 
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Permits/ Approvals/ 
Consultation 

Administering 
Agency 

Agency Contact Status/Comments 

State –Virginia 

Consultation regarding 
potential impacts to 
state-managed lands 

Virginia 
Department of 
Game and Inland 
Fisheries 
(VDGIF) 

Ernie Aschenbach  
Project Review 
 
Brian Watson, Aquatic 
Resources 
Biologist/Malacologist 
 
Rick Reynolds, Region IV 
Biologist/Bat Biologist 
 
Mike Pinder, Biologist 
 
JD Kleopfer, 
Biologist/herpetologist 

MVP sent Ernie follow-up information regarding MVP construction 
methods and bald eagle nests near the project. 
 
Ernie forwarded MVP comments from the state herpetologist on 
March 27, 2015 regarding rattlesnakes and bog turtles. 
VDGIF provided comments on the revised Bat Study Plan. 
 
MVP contacted Ernie on April 2, 2015 on the phone to discuss 
further VDGIF coordination. Ernie copied MVP on an email on 
April 2, 2015 to Mike to introduce possible fish related issues. MVP 
called JD on April 2, 2015 to discuss herpetological surveys if 
needed and confirm bog turtle occurrence. 
 
JD emailed MVP on April 3, 2015 to let her know that VDGIF 
would most likely require surveys for Bog Turtles near the Bottom 
Creek area in Roanoke County. 
 
Mike called MVP on April 8, 2015 to discuss fish species and 
typical protocol. 
 
Ernie emailed MVP on April 22, 2015 to indicate concern for 
loggerhead shrikes; MVP followed up and requested survey 
locations and guidance. 
 
MVP submitted the revised Mist Net Survey Plan for review and 
approval on April 27, 2015. 
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Permits/ Approvals/ 
Consultation 

Administering 
Agency 

Agency Contact Status/Comments 

Consultation on 
potential impacts to 
wildlife species and 
habitat 

Virginia 
Department of 
Conservation and 
Recreation 
(VDCR) 

Clyde Cristman, Director MVP received a letter from VDCR on April 13, 2015 and a letter 
from VA Cave Board on April 17, 2015. 

Consultation for state 
threatened and 
endangered species 

VDCR, Division 
of Natural 
Heritage (DNH) 

Rene Hypes, Environmental 
Review Coordinator 

Rene emailed MVP on April 3, 2015 to let her know to expect 
comments back regarding MVP by Monday. 
 
VDCR provided formal comments on April 6, 2015 on the MVP 
based on their internal review. 

Consultation and 
clearance regarding 
potential impacts on 
pre-historic and 
historic resources 
eligible for listing on 
the National Register 
of Historic Places 

Virginia 
Department of 
Historic 
Resources 
(VDHR), 
Division of 
Review and 
Compliance 
(SHPO) 

Roger Kirchen   
 
Mike Pulice, Western 
Regional Preservation 
Office 
 
Marc Holma, Richmond 
Architectural Historian 

Meeting on April 21, 2015 at VDHR to discuss survey work and 
reporting. 
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